
Sensory
Sensitive
Sundays

We’ll now be open 2 hours early on the first 
Sunday of every month, specifically for 

children with autism and other special needs.

• Reduced lighting and noise
• Food and games offered
• Trained and caring staff

Visit chuckecheese.com/sensory-sensitive-sundays for a 
list of participating stores and additional information.

https://www.chuckecheese.com/deals-offers/sensory-sensitive-sundays



